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Dear Parents/ Guardians,  

We are thrilled to have all of the children in school and they appear to be very happy 

to be back! Thank you for all your efforts over the last few weeks- it has been a 

tough time for everyone.  

We are very excited to look towards the Summer Term and thought it would be 

useful for you to know what we are planning and any costs that may be incurred.  

We are already making progress filling any gaps in the children’s learning and are 

confident that we will prepare them fully for High School in September.  As well as 

working hard, we want to ensure that the children have a fabulous final term at The 

Orchards. Therefore we have some brilliant, educational creativity days planned such 

as Challenge Day and Orang-utan Discovery Days. The cost of these days will be 

covered entirely by the school.  

As well as these in-school days, we have three off-site trips planned for the Summer 

Term: 

Drusillas Zoo – Wednesday 23rd June (£18.50) 

Rivers Trip – Friday 2nd July (£11) 

English Martyrs Church visit – Tuesday 29th June (No cost) 

(These are provisional costs and dates which will be confirmed in due course).  

As is tradition, we will be producing a Year Book which Dr Jones has kindly agreed 

that the school will cover the cost of. We will be sending out letters about Leavers’ 

hoodies after Easter. These are optional and will cost approximately £16. 

After a difficult couple of school years, we really want to send the children off with 

great memories of their time at The Orchards.  

If you have any questions about this information, please contact your child’s class 

teacher via Class Dojo or email.   

Thanks,  

Mrs Hall and the Year Six Team  

 


